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Proposed Rule Makes It Easier For Unions To Carry
On
November 7, 2022 Indianapolis

David Pryzbylski was quoted in a Society for Human Resource
Management (SHRM) article, “Proposed Rule Makes It Easier for Unions
to Carry On.”
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https://www.shrm.org/resourcesandtools/legal-and-compliance/employment-law/pages/proposed-rule-makes-it-easier-for-unions-to-carry-on.aspx

